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                                                                                             2.  CVOs of  MSs                                                             

 

 

SUBJECT: Customs warehouses, warehouses in free zones and ship suppliers. 

 

Dear Sir or Mme, 

 

We would like to inform you that the Greek veterinary authorities, according to the paragraphs 6, 10 

and 11 of article 12 of the Council Directive 97/78/EC, have been withdrew the approvals of the 

warehouses, warehouses in free zones and the ship suppliers. 

We kindly request to inform your B.I.Ps and warehouses about this decision of ours. 
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